
701 Pike Steet, Suite 1200 

Seattle, WA 98101-2310 

 
T: 206.624.0100 

 
 
 

March 16, 2023 

 
 

Molly McGuire 
City Planner 
Community Planning and Development 
9611 SE 36th Street 
Mercer Island, WA 98040 

 
 

Subject: Shoreline Exemption Permit, Flushing Station 12 – 4000 E. Mercer Way. 

Dear Ms. McGuire: 

This is a written response to the review comments provided by the Community Planning 
and Development Department regarding the application for the Shoreline Exemption 
Permit, SHL23-001, for Flushing Station 12 located at 4000 E. Mercer Way.  
 
Comment Responses:  
 

 

1. Project Narrative: 

a. The project description states that the “Mercer Island Public Works proposed 
to upgrade the flush station and generator equipment at Flush Station 12” 
and then later states “There is no generator associated with this flush 
station”. Please clarify whether there will be work on generator equipment at 
this station.   

Response: There is no generator associated with this flush station. The 
project narrative has been updated accordingly. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 206-749-2329 or via email at 
sbrittain@brwncald.com if you have any questions. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 
Brown and Caldwell 

 

 

 

Samantha Brittain, PMP 

Project Manager 

 

cc: Allen Hunter, City of Mercer Island 
 Alaine Sommargren, City of Mercer Island 


